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Stitching and 
Serving 

Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,614 handmade prayer shawls 

Prayer Shawls for 
Families of  

Servicemembers 

Thanks & Thoughts 
From a Mother in GA:  I received my prayer 
shawl, Thank you so much! Please send my 
thanks to everyone that put the work into it. It's 
beautiful. God bless! 

From a Father in South Carolina: I'm the 
father of SPC Xavier Smith. I received a letter 
from your team and would be honored to 
receive a prayer shawl. I would like to thank 
you guys for reaching out to me. U gift and 
thoughts are greatly appreciated. Again thank 
you. 

On behalf of a Daughter in FL: I am 
submitting this for my daughter, Charity. She 
has been very depressed since Tucker's death. 
She would appreciate a white and blue one if 
possible. Thanks you for your thoughtfulness. 

501(c)(3) Public Charity 

Since our last newsletter,       
prayer shawls have been       
shared with families of            
these servicemembers:  

SGT Kendall McCree 

SSG Jahleel Cassett 

MSG Colin Corrigan 

CW2 Shane Barnes 

SGT Tucker Bigletti-
Rains 

SPC Christopher 
Wynne 

CW4 Matthew Seiber 

SGT Johnathan 
Campbell 

PFC Ethan Self 

SPC  Xavier Smith 

SFC Jeffrey Williams 

Please keep these families                          
in your prayers. 
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Thanks and 
Thoughts 

From a Mother in Georgia: This 
is a request in response to the 
letter I received about a prayer 
shawl for my son Ethan Self who 
passed away on 1/02/2024.  I 
would appreciate a prayer shawl. 
Thank you. 

From a Mother in Texas: Thank 
you for what you do for grieving 
families.  It matters. 

 

Prayer Shawl Blessing 
FUMC – Arab, Alabama 

Let the pleasure of 
the Lord our God be 
on us: O Lord, give 

strength to the 
work of our hands.    

Psalm 90:17 (BBE) 


